

9 September 2022
Sir Clive Alderton KCVO
Private Secretary to HM The King
Buckingham Palace
London SW1A 1AA

Dear Sir,

I write to you as Master of the Worshipful Company of Fruiterers to express my sincere sadness, following the news of the death of Her Majesty the Queen. On behalf of the members of the Court, all our Liverymen and staff, past and present, I ask you respectfully to convey to His Majesty the King, and other members of the Royal family, our deepest sympathy and condolences.

Throughout her long life, Her Majesty was a constant source of inspiration and service to the nation that will sorely miss her. Her examples of service, duty and loyalty are timeless and ones that we can and will follow.

Yours very sincerely,

Colins

Laurence Olins

Master Fruiterer